Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland

ADVICE

Issued by Gladstone Maritime Region on 22 January 2025

Area: Gladstone pilotage area

Locality: Port of Gladstone

Activity: Extreme Weather Event Contingency Plan 2024 - 2025

Mariners are advised that:

The Maritime Safety Queensland Extreme Weather Event Contingency Plan 2024 — 2025 is now live
on the web. The overall objective of the plan is to provide for the safety of vessels and their operation
during extreme weather events. The Extreme Weather Event Plan utilises emergency management
concepts such as, a comprehensive all agencies approach and principles to best manage emergent
events.

The plan can be located here: https://www.msg.qld.gov.au/safety/preparing-for-severe-weather

Gladstone region plans for Rosslyn Bay, Fitzroy River, Port Alma, Gladstone, Bundaberg, and Hervey
Bay regions can all be accessed from the above link.

Mariners are encouraged to read the relevant plan in preparation for the extreme weather season.

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum.
For further information about this notice, please contact:
The Gladstone Regional Harbour Master’s office:

Phone 07 4839 0208 Email: vtsgladstone@msq.gld.gov.au

Notice authorised by: Regional Harbour Master (Gladstone) - Maritime Safety Queensland
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